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Jenna Knobbe

From: South Florida Local Gov  Plan <SFLOCALGOVPLAN@sfwmd.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 2:13 PM
To: Jenna Knobbe; South Florida Local Gov  Plan; lindsay.weaver@floridadep.gov; 

Donna.Harris@Commerce.fl.gov
Cc: Clyde Dulin
Subject: RE: Martin County EAR-Based Plan Amendments - Chapter 13

 
Good aŌernoon Jenna, 
 
Thank you for taking the Ɵme to forward the addiƟonal language to be included in MarƟn County’s EAR-based 
amendment (DOC #24-04ER), originally submiƩed to the District for review on 10/31/24. Per our discussion this 
language was not included in the original submission due to a clerical error. 
 
District staff has reviewed the addiƟonal language in SecƟon 13.6 North and Northwest Forks of the Loxahatchee River 
sub-element and has no comments to add. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 

David Ragsdale 
Policy and Planning Analyst 
Water Supply Implementation Unit 
South Florida Water Management District 
Office: 561-682-6715 Cell: 850-572-3176 
dragsdale@sfwmd.gov | 3301 Gun Club Road, West Palm Beach, FL 33406 

 

                                        
 

From: Jenna Knobbe <jknobbe@martin.fl.us>  
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2025 11:07 AM 
To: South Florida Local Gov Plan <SFLOCALGOVPLAN@sfwmd.gov>; lindsay.weaver@floridadep.gov; 
Donna.Harris@Commerce.fl.gov 
Cc: Clyde Dulin <cdulin@martin.fl.us> 
Subject: Martin County EAR-Based Plan Amendments - Chapter 13 
 

[Please remember, this is an external email] 

Good morning all, 
 
MarƟn County is preparing to adopt the EAR-based plan amendment changes that were reviewed by state agencies in 
late 2024 and were the subject of the ORC report staff received on December 30, 2024. There is a secƟon of text 
(screenshot below) from Chapter 13 of our Comprehensive Plan that was mistakenly leŌ out of the transmiƩal package 
for this chapter. We wanted to send you this secƟon of text and see if there are any comments you may have on this 
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language prior to its adopƟon. Chapter 13 is scheduled to go before the Board on March 11 and will be conƟnued to 
March 25 for final adopƟon of all EAR-based plan amendment changes.  
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any quesƟons and we look forward to hearing from you soon. Thank you! 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Jenna Knobbe 
Senior Planner 
Growth Management Department 
MarƟn County Board of County Commissioners 
2401 SE Monterey Road 
Stuart, FL 34996 
772-463-3210 (o) | jknobbe@marƟn.fl.us  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

This document may be reproduced upon request in an alternative format by contacting the County ADA Coordinator 
(772) 320-3131, the County Administration Office (772) 288-5400, Florida Relay 711, or by completing our accessibility 
feedback form at www.martin.fl.us/accessibility-feedback 

 

The comments and opinions expressed herein are those of the author of this message and may not reflect the policies of the Martin County Board of County Commissioners. 
Under Florida Law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request do not send electronic mail to 
this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 

 


